## Brennan, Kaitlin

From:

Edharwin26@aol.com

Sent:

Thursday, April 15, 2010 8:57 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject: (no subject)

Letter to the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors for April 20th meeting.

Ladies & Gentlemen,

I have been made aware that the Socialist Republic of the City of Goleta is attempting to steal business from the Goleta West Sanitary District. I am strongly opposed to this attempted takeover by radicals in office in the City of Goleta. If this is allowed to happen, property taxes will be significantly increased for homeowners in Isla Vista in the coming years. I would appreciate a negative response to this request. Respectfully yours, Ed Harwin





## Allen, Michael (COB)

From:

Ann & Gerry [anngerry@cox.net]

Sent:

Thursday, April 15, 2010 3:57 PM

To:

Farr, Doreen

Cc:

Allen, Michael (COB)

Subject: NO on GWSD Detachment

Dear Supervisor Farr,

We are long-time Isla Vista residents and rental property owners.

Please vote NO on the proposed detachment of the City of Goleta properties from the Goleta West Sanitary District.

Thank you.

Ann Sanders & Gerry Winant

6830 Fortuna Road Goleta, CA 93117 (805) 968-6628

